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Unions, NLRB Still Holding ASARCO Accountable 

 
The unions representing workers at the five ASARCO properties in the U.S. are 
continuing to hold the company accountable for its violations of federal labor 
laws. 

Since August 2022, the NLRB has been prosecuting its case against ASARCO 
before an administrative law judge. 

Recently, witnesses for the unions concluded their testimony against the 
company, and the next step will be management’s defense. 

In the meantime, the unions are pursuing separate unfair labor practice charges 
over ASARCO’s unlawful withdrawal of recognition at Mission and Silver Bell.  

While we had hoped to have the charges prosecuted during the current trial, the 
NLRB has decided to investigate and hear them separately. The NLRB has issued a 
complaint on those charges, though, and we are now waiting for the next trial to 
be scheduled. Although the wheels of justice turn slowly, we must continue to be 
patient and diligent while the process continues. 

ASARCO and its corporate parent, Grupo Mexico, have established a track record 
of flouting labor, environmental and other laws in countries where they operate, 
and we remain committed to working with the international labor community 
and other allies to fight against this greed and exploitation. 

Please remember to stay safe at work and keep each other safe on the job. We 
plan to provide monthly updates on this global fight for justice as we make 
progress. 

Text ASARCO to 47486 and receive text updates and notifications for every issue of 
the Solidarity News! 

Solidarity is our strength! 
 

 


